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Dear parents and guardians, 
We would like to start by wishing you and your families a Happy New Year.  We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and wish to use this opportunity to say a massive thank you for all the generous gifts that we received before the Christmas break.
Reading: Please ensure that your child reads every night in order to develop fluency.    Evidence shows that good readers are also good spellers and good writers. Reading records are provided for date, book and comments to be added by you or your child.   Please encourage your child to fill in their records daily.  Also, if you could spend a little time talking about the text and asking questions to encourage your child to really think about what they have read.  This will greatly help their comprehension skills.  Try to make a reading an enjoyable experience so that children develop a love and passion for reading. Reading records must be in every day and will be checked.
Topic and Curriculum

Enclosed with this newsletter is the Year 4 spring term curriculum which shows coverage for this term. Our Humanities topic is ‘A Contrasting Locality - Jamaica’.  Our Science topics will be ‘Sound’ and ‘Animals including Humans’                                                                                                               French will continue to be taught weekly by Mrs. Ramdarshan.

Thinking skills, habits of mind & thinking maps                                                       The children will continue to use the Edward de Bono thinking hats, Habits of Mind and Thinking Maps in their everyday lessons to help structure and organise their thinking and ideas.
Reminders to Students                                                                     Fill your water bottles daily and have them in class.                                                                                     Have your reading book and reading record with you EVERY DAY.
Key Class Rules
· Keep hands, feet and objects to ourselves

· Show good manners and consideration to everyone at all times

· Be responsible for own behaviour

· Follow instructions the first time

BUT THE MOST IMPORTANT WORD IN OUR CLASS IS RESPECT!

Finally
If, at any time, you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Kind regards

 Ms Joseph and Miss Soto - Year 4 teachers
Year 4 Spring Newsletter 2019





UPCOMING EVENTS


Swimming will begin after the half term.  In the first week, prior to them starting their lessons, the children will be given a water safety talk by the swimming instructors to prepare them for their lessons which will commence the following week.


A separate letter will be sent out in due course about this and will give you extra information.

















REMINDER TO PARENTS


Please continue to send in a box of tissues for the children to use in the class.  If your child hasn’t brought in a box of tissue yet, please send one in this term. Thank you.          























